SUMMER COURSES IN ORNITHOLOGY

It is the desire of the WiLsox BurieTiN to use this page in
each March issue for the announcement of summer courses in
ornithology in the inter-mountain region. We will be glad to
have our readers inform us of other courses for inclusion in the
future.

-—

In Colorado.

The Colorado State Teachers College regularly con-
ducts Laboratory courses in Natural Sciences at Estes
Park. The station is known as Camp Olympus, and is
i;)c:;‘ted within 53 miles of the Rocky Mountain National

ark.

From June 1-14 a course in Bird Study will be con-
ducted by Dr. E. C. Harrah, of the Colorado State Teach-
ers College. This course yields three quarter hours of
credit.

From June 15 to July 16 a course in Bird Study will
be conducted by Mr. A. E. Shirling, of the Kansas City
Teachers College. This course yields four Quarter hours
of credit.

For further information address Dr. John R. Bell,
Director, Colorado State Teachers College, Greeley,
Colorado.

In Minnesota, the Dakotas, and Wyoming.

Morningside College, Sioux City, Towa, announces a
ten-weeks course in ornithology, with college credit, for
the summer of 1927. The first and tenth week will be in
residence; the other eight weeks will be in the field.
Traveling by motor the class will pass through Minne-
sota, North Dakota, Montana, Wyoming, Yellowstone
Park, and the Black Hills of South Dakota. This exten-
sive trip will afford opportunity to make brief studies of
the bird life in the Arctic-Alpine, Hudsonian, Canadian,
Transition (Alleghanian and Transition), and the Upper
Austral (Carolinian and Upper Sonoran) life zones.

For information as to dates, costs, equipment, etc.,
address Professor T. C. Stephens, Morningside College,
Sioux City, Towa.

In Michigan.

The Biological Station at Douglas Lake, maintained
by the University of Michigan, will offer the usual course
in ornithology.

Address Dr. George R. LaRue, Director, Ann Arbor,
Michigan.




SALE OF BACK NUMBERS

The entire stock of back numbers of the WiLsox BuLLETIN
up to 1925, must be moved from their present storage quarters
before summer. In order to reduce as much as possible the
bulk for re-storage the following offer is made, to terminate
on June 15, 1927.

Numbers 15, 22, 46, 65, and 94 are out of print and can-
not be supplied. Of No. 29 four copies remain; of No. 30
eight copies; of No. 34 and 35 six copies each; of No. 36 eight
copies; and of No. 37 five copies.

The total available file up to 1924 inclusive, exclusive of
these six scarce numbers above listed, will be sold for $15.00
per set. These six scarce numbers will be sold for $1.00 each
per copy.

The offer here made includes only the WirLsox BuLLETIN,
not its predecessors (see back cover page of recent numbers of
the Wirson Burremin. The first 27 volumes (new series)
have been regularly listed at $1.00 each; the 4 volumes from
1921 to 1924 inclusive, are listed at $1.50 each.

The proceeds from these sales will be used to reprint num-
bers that are now out of print.

The offer does not hold good after the removal of the
stock, which will be about June 15, 1927.

Address all orders to

LYNDS JONES,
352 West College Street,
OBERLIN, OHIO.




